
Dear Parents,

Here is your chance for your child to participate in our

upcoming production of Beauty and the Beast Junior. We are

selling light up roses to help support our show. Each rose costs

$5. During the final scene your child can light up their rose and

help the Beast transform back into a prince.

As of right now we have only 275 roses available. If you are

interested in purchasing a rose please fill out this google form

and send in a check to Mr. Butcher or Mrs. Riesebieter made

out to "Oradell Board of Education".

Thank you,

James Butcher

Erin Riesebieter

Jamie Coccia

https://forms.gle/ZfZSKzcfGMRwVYYD7

